
Year 5 Homework 

 

For pupils in the Upper Juniors, it is important to revise skills from the 

maths, reading and GaPS (Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling) curriculum. 

 

Each week, homework will be set on a Friday, to be completed and 

returned by the following Thursday. Tasks will include a selection from: 

 reading comprehension 

 maths (either four rules, timetables or linked with current 

objectives).  

 GaPS  

 

In addition, it is vital that children spend at least 4 x 20 minute sessions 

each week reading, enjoying and discussing a book – please record this in 

the Reading Diary as usual. 

 

Support with helping your child to plan time to discuss and complete the 

homework is very much appreciated by the Year 5 staff. Staff will be 

available for children to attend Homework Club if they wish during one 

break time – days will be arranged with the class teacher. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact class teachers if you have any questions. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Year 5 staff 


